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Again, the State of Oregon is trying to take the taxpayers money, this time it is to 

increase the free healthcare coffers.  This money will not be spent wisely, it never 

has.   

The state must find and eliminate the waste, fraud and abuse within the healthcare 

system before asking for any more money.  Once they do this, they can do the same 

with all other taxpayer funded departments and initiatives.  The voters need to be 

heard!   


